
 
From: Chambers - Ross J  
Sent: Tuesday, 10 April 2018 1:09 PM 

To: 'Kimberly Pearsall' 

Subject: RE: AM2014/231 - Horticulture Award 

 
Dear Ms Pearsall, 
 
I refer to the below correspondence in respect of the Group 3 decision [2018] FWCFB 1405 and 
confirm that the extension sought by the NFF has been granted. 
 
The NFF is to confirm whether or not it presses the proposed variation pursuant to Item 27 – 
Pieceworkers in accordance with paragraph [124] of the Group 3 Decision by 4:00pm Tuesday, 17 
April 2018. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Danielle Mezzatesta 
Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross 
President 

 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel:  +61 3 8656 4639 
Fax:  +61 3 9655 0401 

chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au 

11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 

 
From: Kimberly Pearsall [mailto:KPearsall@nff.org.au]  

Sent: Tuesday, 10 April 2018 10:59 AM 

To: Chambers - Ross J 
Cc: AMOD 

Subject: AM2014/231 - Horticulture Award 

 
Dear Justice Ross, 
 
The NFF refers to paragraph 124 of the Decision [2018] FWCFB 1405 asking the NFF to confirm 
whether it presses the proposed variation pursuant to item 27 – Pieceworkers. The NFF needs 
further time to consult on whether we continue to pursue this variation and respectfully seeks an 
extension to report on this until Tuesday 17 April. 
 
Regards, 
Kimberly 
 
Kimberly Pearsall|Senior Advisor – Policy and Legal | National Farmers' Federation  
T 02 6269 5666 |M 0428 410 599 |Locked Bag 9 Kingston ACT 2604  |kpearsall@nff.org.au | 
www.nff.org.au | @NationalFarmers 
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The information in this email and any attachments is strictly for the intended addressee(s) for purposes agreed and 
approved by the National Farmers’ Federation. It may contain confidential or legally privileged information. If you have 
received this email and you are not the an intended addressee, any confidentiality and privilege are not waived and you are 
not permitted to read, distribute or otherwise use the information it contains. Unless otherwise specified, media releases 
and other information intended for the public domain may be circulated and reproduced without further permission. This 
email does not constitute formal advice or consent, commitment or agreement by the sender or the National Farmers’ 
Federation unless specifically approved and indicated. If you have received this communication in error or wish to be 
removed from a distribution list, please contact the National Farmers' Federation on +61 2 6269 5666. 
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